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MEMORANDUM 

          TO: Chair and Members of the Board  DATE:   October 9, 2020 

          FROM: Jane P. Sawyer 
                          Regulations Specialist  
 
 

RE:       Caradundy Colas  
             License 24237 
 
 

  
Caradundy Colas, a limited marijuana cultivation facility, is requesting approval to add to their operating 
plan the use of CO2, this is on section 4.7 of the MJ-04. See attached.  
The licensee is actively working with the fire marshal on this. I am requesting the board to approve this 
change with the understanding by the licensee that they may not start operating with CO2 until and if the 
fire marshal approves it. Temporary was not issued.  
 
 
 

 










